
NCNR User Group (NUG) Executive Committee 
Minutes from conference call on September 20, 2018 
 
Present from NIST: Dan Neumann, Julie Borchers, Rob Dimeo, and Jim Rhyne  
 
Present NUG executive committee members: Megan Robertson, Julie Hipp, Rafael Verduzco, and 
Dmitry Reznik  
 
Topic 1: User Survey. There were several positive comments, these should be communicated to NCNR 

staff. There were requests for a centrifuge and NMR, complaint about noise in the user space. There 

were complains about an unwelcoming environment during the facility tour, which will be addressed.  

Topic 2:  NSNR Executive Committee Nominees. We discussed candidates for the NCNR executive 

committee.  

Topic 3: Next Meeting. Aim for the 13th of October.  

  


